
I strongly support the House bill H7382.  With the current housing shortage that RI currently 
experiences, there should not be reducing the housing stock in any way.  
This bill will negatively affect everyone who needs rental housing throughout RI  This bill also 
reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed housing for URI students as 
has been done for decades.  
 
PLEASE SUPPORT H7382. 
 
Carl Marchand 
5 Charlestown Blvd 
Narragansett, RI 02882 
 


